“QNEKTP XENINEPIH BACKAPY * AO “KA3AXCTAHCKAA KOMNAHUA

XOHIHOET KASAKCTAH no YNPABNEHUKO
KOMMAHUACKHI” “KEGOC” KE G O C ANEKTPUYECKWUMU CETAMWUN”
(KAZAKHSTAN ELECTRICITY GRID (KAZAKHSTAN ELECTRICITY GRID
OPERATING COMPANY) AK OPERATING COMPANY) “KEGOC”
010010 KasakctaH PecnyBnukacsl, 010010 Pecnybnwuka KasaxctaH,
AcTaHa K., Anmatbl ayaaHbl, r. Actana, DaF!OH.A.I'IMaTbI,
Tayenciagik gaxreinel, 59 Fumapat npocnekT Tayenciaaik, anaHve 59
Ten. (7172) 693-824, 690-203 Ten. (7172) 693-824, 690-203
dakc (7172) 211-108 dakc (7172) 211-108
E-mail: kegoc@kegoc.kz E-mail: kegoc@kegoc.kz

LT N L~ LA 00295048

To our stakeholders

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global
Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress
(COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global
Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN
Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late with the posting of the COP, since we want the information in the
COP to be consistent with the Sustainability Report, which will be released later.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that
describes our company's efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN
Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact
website by 1st July at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Kabdulla Omarov,
Head of Legal Department
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